
 

- EMCORE Proprietary - 

April 16, 2021 
 
 
Re: Product Discontinuation Notice – R14 Gain Chip 
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support of EMCORE products. This letter is to inform you of our intention to 
discontinue the R14 Gain Chip family of products.  
 
EMCORE will be accepting LAST TIME BUY purchase orders through June 30, 2021. Please contact your 
EMCORE Sales Representative for more information on alternative products we offer/ 
 
EMCORE is committed to maintaining after sale service of these products throughout the product’s warranty 
period. 
 
EMCORE would like to thank you for your loyalty toward this product line over the many years. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Gyo Shinozaki 
Vice President of Marketing 
 
 

 


